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Regional Manufacturers’ Association Receives Quarter-Million Dollar Grant 
To Establish New ‘Apprenticeship Ecosystem’ in Southcentral Pennsylvania 

  
(York, PA) – The Commonwealth of Pennsylvania recently awarded a $250,000 grant to The 

Manufacturers’ Association of Emigsville, PA to establish a unique ‘Apprenticeship Ecosystem’ 

which will support manufacturers in Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Fulton, Lancaster, 

Lebanon Perry and York Counties.  

This forward-leaning project is to establish a registered apprenticeship ecosystem in south- 

central PA by expanding employer program participation, increasing the number of journey 

workers, and adding apprentices and pre-apprentices.  

The Association has also been able to increase the number of trades included ─ such as  

Toolmakers, Machinists, Maintenance Mechanics, Mechatronics Technicians, Quality 

Technicians, Industrial Manufacturing Technicians, and it recently submitted paperwork work to 

the state to add a registered Automation Robotics Technician. Secondary objectives of the new 

program are to increase participation of non-traditional populations which are typically 

underserved by trades training, and to more efficiently align available resources to better support 

economic growth throughout the region. 

The program has expanded in recent years by creating a Mentor Training program, adding 

college credit and establishing a high school pre-apprenticeship program to prepare the future 

skilled workforce.   

 “We at The Manufacturers’ Association are delighted to again have an opportunity to bring 
forward our well-recognized Apprentice and skills training programs in supporting an ‘Apprentice 
Ecosystem’ in southcentral PA,” noted Brian Paterniti, training manager for The Manufacturers’ 
Association. 
 
The Association currently has more than 80 apprentices from 30-plus companies in its current 

multi-year Apprentice Training Program, in helping regional manufacturers create a steady 

pipeline of skilled workers to meet their needs moving into the future, he added. 

For questions about the new state-funded grants or to start your apprenticeship program, please 
contact Brian Paterniti, training manager, at (717) 843-3891 or by email at 
bpaterniti@mascpa.org. 
      # # # 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@mascpa.org
mailto:twillman@mascpa.org
mailto:bpaterniti@mascpa.org


 
The Manufacturers' Association is the partner and advocate for manufacturing, production  

and logistics in Pennsylvania and Maryland.  
 

Founded in 1906 within the strength of the region's strong industrial roots, today the Association actively works with 
many types of organizations − offering member benefits such as employee education, training and workforce 

development, group benefit insurance, professional HR and search services, networking events, and much more.  
 

Visit our website at www.mascpa.org 
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